
 
 

Community Input Forum 
Thursday, February 7 

6pm-7:30pm  
at Stratham Memorial School  

 

Join the Safe Routes to School team for a presentation of 
the current plans and an overview of potential projects. 

Attendees will be invited to provide input, share opinions 
and perspectives in order to best shape the future of the 

walkers and cyclists to and from CMS and SMS.  
 

Complimentary babysitting & pizza available!  Please sign-up in 
advance: email strathamsrts@gmail.com with your name and the  

number of children attending. 
 

 

 
 

 
For more information: sms.sau16.org/about/safe-routes-to-school 


